Moorlands Church of England Primary Academy

Headteacher: Mr Kevin Lee

Moorland Way, Belton, Great Yarmouth, NR31 9PA Tel: 01493 780007



4th September 2015

Dear Parents,

Welcome back to what should be a very exciting year at Moorlands. I hope that you all had a good summer and that you were able to enjoy some sunshine! I am really excited about my first full year in the school and I know that my Deputies, Mr Siddles and Mrs Church feel the same way. There have been lots of developments over the summer; we will be letting you know about these gradually, as there are simply too many for one letter. I thought I'd start off with just one...

We finally have a new logo! We wanted a logo that reflected the vision for our school moving forward, so we settled on a young tree with a heart at the centre:



I hope you like it as much as we all do. A huge amount of thought has gone into it. We took into account the children's previous designs, many of which incorporated a tree. We also wanted something that reflected the future of the school and its Christian core. Over time, the logo will become much more visible around school and will be incorporated into uniform.

We all understand the importance of having a positive and productive year, where your children are supported and encouraged to develop as they should and where you are welcomed into the school and communicated with effectively. Please be assured that we will do everything in our power to move the school on and make it a place of which we can all be proud. We know that this won't always be easy and that there are times when we will get things wrong, but we will be honest and not shy away from this. I hope that we can move forward together in a mutually supportive way for the good of the children and also the community.

We all look forward to working with you all again this year.

With very best wishes,

Kevin Lee